
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
11-04-2020 
 
Dear Regina Community, 
 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic has caused us to modify many events, programs, and activities at 
Regina. With our winter sports season approaching we want to inform you of the necessary 
changes that will be taking place to start our winter sports season. These changes will hopefully 
ensure the safety of our students, coaches, and community members. As with everything during 
this time, these changes may be modified based on a variety of circumstances. 
 

1. Face coverings are mandated by the River Valley Conference for all spectators, 
coaches, and players sitting on the bench. 

2. School-issued tickets will be required to attend all Regina events. This applies to away 
teams as well. Each student athlete in grades 7-12 participating in basketball or wrestling 
will be given 2 tickets. 

3. Student seating will be limited and tickets will be issued for students to attend the events. 
4. Areas will be blocked off and social distancing is the responsibility of the spectators. 
5. No fans will be allowed for games in the elementary gym. 
6. Junior high games/meets will take place in the high school gym unless there is a conflict 

with scheduled high school games. 
7. The concession stand will be open. 

 
We all understand that this is not an ideal situation and pray for the day we can all gather for 
games, concerts, and religious celebrations. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Bryce Smeins, Jr Sr High School Activities Director 
Glenn Plummer, Jr Sr High School Principal 
 


